
1715 Peachtree Street N.W. 
Room 1000 
Atlanta, GA 30367 
(404) 347-4837 
Fax: 347-4725 

Paul P. Hally, Esq. 
General Signal Corporation 
High Ridge Park 
P.O. Box 10010 
Stamford, Connecticut 06904 

Dear Mr. Rally: 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 
ATLANTA REGIONAL OFFICE 

April14,1995 

Re: General Signal Corp. 
File No. 941-0039 

The Commission- has conducted an investigation involving possible violations of the Federal Trade 
Commission Act and the Clayton Act by General Signal Corporation through the acquisition of certain 
assets and the continued enforcement of non-competition agreements concerning those assets. 

Upon further review of this matter, it now appears that no further action is warranted by the .604 0 Td
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